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Teen volunteers are essential in creating a successful Safety Town 

experience for 150 Corvallis pre-Kindergarteners.  Our aim is to choose the 

volunteers that are a positive addition to the program, and in turn we 

provide a service opportunity and valuable experience.   

 

Below is our Safety Town Teen Volunteer general selection criterion. 

 

1)   All Safety Town Teen Volunteers must be a current BGCC member. 

 A “member” is defined as any youth that participates in, or has 

 participated in, one of our BGCC programs (Clubhouse, athletics) 

 during the current school year.  Attending dances does not count as 

 being an active member. 

 

2)  Safety Town volunteer applicants that are not currently members 

 may register for a membership. 

 

3)  Active members will receive first consideration for open positions.  

 Youth that are currently invested in the Club and its programs will 

 have first opportunity to engage in service opportunities at the Club. 

 

4)  This program has been designed primarily for middle school 

 students, as their ability to attain similar service opportunities is 

 often limited. 

 

5)  Returning Safety Town volunteers who have received positive 

 feedback from staff and interns will have their experience factored 

 into selection decisions.  

 

 


